
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 16th October 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 

 
Attendance  
 A reminder that if your child is absent from school, please could you telephone the school 
office before 9.30am. We will also require a letter, signed by a parent/carer, when your 
child returns to school, detailing the date/s of absence and the reason for absence.  
If your child has a medical appointment during the school day, please bring a copy of the 
appointment letter to school so that we can update our records. We would ask that, when 
possible, routine medical appointments, eg dentist, opticians, etc.  are made out of school 
hours. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Bus Safety 
As you will appreciate, the school is not responsible for children’s behaviour on the bus.  
However, it has been brought  to our attention that some children are removing their seat 
belts when travelling and, naturally, we are concerned about their safety.  Please could you 
stress to your child/ren the importance of wearing seat belts and appropriate behaviour 
whilst on the bus. 
 
Construction Materials 
We are creating a new outdoor learning environment for Reception and would be grateful 
for such items as tyres, crates, drainpipes, etc. 
 
Christmas Card Project 
Please find attached your child’s artwork for the Christmas Card Project.  We have changed 
the date for orders to be in to Thursday, 22nd October – there is no obligation to order 
anything if you would rather not! 
 
BBC Children in Need 
Pudsey wristbands will be on sale in school from next week for £1 – please send money in 
with your child if they wish to buy one. 
 
Librarians 
Thank you to Katie Bell and Imogen Nolan for taking over as our new school librarians.  
Please could the past librarians return their badges to school so they can be handed over. 
 
Thank you 
Thank you to the parents who helped to make new maths resources. 
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Stars of the Week 
Reception - Scarlett Barrett for working well on her own and listening carefully. 
Class 1 -  Elizabeth Peace for getting full marks in her spellings 
Class 2 – Angus Peace for trying hard with his spellings 
Handwriter of the Week – Kate Evans 
 
Mrs Hancock, Miss Mitchinson & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c 19.10.15 
(Please note this menu may be subject to change) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Mince & Dumplings, 

Mashed Potato & 

Vegetables  

Sweet & Sour 

Chicken & Rice, 

Salad or 

Vegetables 

Spaghetti Bolognaise & 

Homemade Bread, 

Salad or Vegetables  

Sausage, Chips & 

Beans 

Steamed Syrup 

Pudding & Custard 

Angel Delight Pineapple Upside Down 

Pudding & Custard 

Chocolate Brownie 

& Milkshake  

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt                    Fruit/Yoghurt 

                                                        
Best Wishes, 
 
 
 
 
 
Judith Meek 
Acting Head Teacher 


